
 

On behalf of the Medispec (M) Sdn Bhd, I would like to extend our heartfelt 

congratulations to your company for completing 70 glorious years of success.  

 

It is a great honor and indeed privilege to represent CCPC in Malaysia. Thank 

you for this partnership and we wish you continued success for many more 

years to come. And we hope to continue doing business with you in future. 

 

Happy 70th Anniversary. 

 

Heng Thin Fook, CEO 

Medispec (M) SdnBhd 

 


